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May 19, 2020

Important Notice Regarding

"A"-Rated Dues Assessment Salary Deduction

Dear Contractor:

Effective May 28, 2020, week ending June 3, 2020, week #23:

The dues assessment deduction for A-rated Journeypersons, and above, will be

increased to 3% from the current 1.5%. This amount will continue to be remitted to

the Joint Industry Board as part of the weekly payroll.

This increase will be in effect until further notice.

If you have any questions, please contact Kevin J. Duffy's office at (718) 591-2000,

Extension 1308.

Sincerely,

Joint Industry Board
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